
April highlights from  the 

Early Learning Center: 

Hello and shalom from the ELC. 

I hope everyone had a very happy 

Passover! 

In April we continued learning 

about writing letters, as well as 

the importance of keeping in 

touch with friends and family. 

On a sunny spring day, the children walked to the 

post office. They bought stamps, added them to their 

addressed envelopes, and mailed letters to         

themselves here at the ELC and to their homes. 

They liked getting mail, so if anyone wants to write 

us a letter, we would be thrilled to answer you back! 

Learning about Pesach, we used model Seder plates 

and sat with the children to talk about why Seder 

night is different from any other night. We talked 

about the items on the Seder plate and what they 

represent.  We asked the Four Questions and        

together learned the answers and their importance in 

honoring what all the slaves of Egypt had to endure 

until Moses came to lead them to the promised land. 

Using a Preschool Haggadah, the class enjoyed 

showing their parents what they had learned.  

7 

Tammy Labonté  
Director, ELC 

Early  Learning Center  

Registration is open for the 2019-2020 school year. 

Contact me at 603-436-5301 Ext. 23, or by email at 

preschool.director@templeisraelnh.org .   

ELC Summer Camp for children 2 years 9 

months to 6 years old will be held July 15 – 19, 

2019.  The cost is $200.00 for the week.  Sign-up 

forms can be found on the Temple Israel website.   

L’shalom, 

Tammy & Elian 

Clockwise from top left: Children prepared for their 
classroom family Seder, built Egyptian pyramids, 
watched over baby 
Moses, and      
decorated a 
plague of (friendly) 

frogs. 


